William Sneed

3000 Seminole St
Detroit, Ml 48214
bill@yankeepeddler.tv
626-354-7279
06/08/2024

Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, Ml 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns
To the Historic District Commission of Detroit,

As an 8-year Detroit resident of 3000 Seminole Street in the Indian Village neighborhood and as
the former designer of the Indian Village Newsletter, | am writing in support of the home project at
2108 Burns Ave.

Regarding the focus of this meeting, specifically the connecting hallway between the new garage
and workshop, I'm impressed with the way this solution reflects the architectural style of the main
home, as both details will be viewed from Kercheval Ave. On a broader note, in speaking directly
with Mr. Brownell over the course of this design process, | am excited to see how the full project will
bring a great functional improvement to the space as well as an aesthetic upgrade to our
neighborhood.

As a Creative Director for our Detroit-based company, | was drawn to Indian Village because of the
attention to the design details eviden in these beautiful historic homes. And as a homeowner who
presented proposals to the HDC, | greatly respect the role of this group in guiding the work done to
improve these neighborhoods for future generations.

| was pleased to see the HDC approve the greater aspects of the design, and want to
wholeheartedly support the final details of the project. Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

e

Bill Sneed



